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Visitor Charter 
 

The children at Windmill Community Academy welcome you to our 

Academy. As a visitor, you can expect all of the children to behave 

with respect and good manners at all times.  

In return, we ask that you: 

▪ Park safely and sensible outside our school in the car park and 

to close the school main entrance gates behind you. 

 

▪ Move quietly around the school, especially near our 

classrooms. We have a right to a quiet learning environment. 

 

▪ Listen when we speak to you and speak to us in a polite way. 

We have a right to have our views and opinions heard. 

 

▪ Look after our resources and building and respect our right for 

a purposeful learning environment. 

 

▪ Make sure any equipment you use is put back safely and tidy 

up after yourself. We have a right to be safe. 

 

Thank you and have a lovely time at our academy. 


